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Mre and Mrse We We Maarthur
Ste George, Utsh

Desr Brother snd Sister dcArthur:

I greatly appreciate your kind letter of December 26. Naturally
we are happy to hear from the parents of our missionaries.

We have thoroughly enjoyed your son, Elder McArthur, while he
hes been at the mission home. He has been en excellent recorder,
painstaking in every detail and faithful to every trust.

As a member of the mission home family he has been congenial,
cooperstive and respeetfuls Frankly we are very fond of hime.

In the studies we have pursued at the mission home Elder McArthur
has exhibited a superior knowledge of the seriptures and of
Latter-day Saint theology.

We hope it will be our pleasure some day to meet the parents of
this fine young mane

Sister ¥uir joins me in thanking you for your kind letter and in

extending to both of you greetings and good wishes for the New
Yeare.

LJM:fow




